
 
Termly meeting for teachers and librarians, to discuss and  

share views on teenage books 
 

The next meeting will be at 
 

HETHERSETT PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 

ON 
 

TUESDAY JULY 2nd, 2002 
4.15 to 5.30 p.m. 

 
COST:  £39 which includes 
 

A copy to keep of each of the 6 books sent to you in advance. 
Refreshments 
Attendance by any number of participants from the school. 

 
COURSE LEADER:   Paul Cunningham – Senior Librarian 

 
For further details please contact Paul on 01603 222265  

Or paul.cunningham.lib@norfolk.gov.uk 
 

To see a list of the books to be discussed, and comments from our last meeting, 
please visit our web-site at www.norfolk.gov.uk/sls/secondary/staffsupport/tbdg.htm 

 

*FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE ENGLISH DEPARTMENT* 

To reserve a place on this course, please complete this slip and return to Sarah Harper by: 
Friday February 1st, 2002 

to 
Norfolk School Library Service, County Hall, Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1-2UA 

or fax 01603 222264 
 

I wish to book on the KS2 Fiction Discussion Group at School Library Service 
 

Please invoice my school / cheque attached for the cost of £15 
(delete as appropriate) 
 
 NAME …………………………………..…      SCHOOL ……………….………………………….……………….. 
 
SIGNED ……………………………...……      DATE…………………………………………………………….…. 


